
 

 

3rd November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Stay & Play  
 
We would like to invite you to attend a Reception Stay & Play on Monday 12th December 
from 2:30pm-3:00pm. As we are all really looking forward to Christmas, this term’s Stay & 

Play will have a Christmas crafts focus. 
 
Although we welcome parents with babies to attend, please may we ask that prams be left 

outside the classroom under the shelter. 
 

If you have anything that you would specifically like to see in future Stay & Play sessions, 
please do not hesitate to see your child’s class teacher with your suggestion.  
 

So that we can get an idea of numbers, please complete this Google Form by Monday 5th 
December if you are planning to attend. This will also allow us to plan to complete the activity 
with any children whose parents/carers cannot attend. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Vicky Morris, Sian Rice & Becky Carter 

Reception Teachers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXb8gvwnQj08Zs_Pp7EiTu43_ax_dkwHEf5rypfwUiLa8kSw/viewform?usp=sf_link

